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Dear Chris, 
 
Sorry for late reply,  
We would like to confirm that we accept the same arrangement as last year. But we are meeting with 
event officers at Finsbury Park, we need to ask them whether they will accept as well. 
 
In terms of sweepers, I meant sweeping vehicle council sometimes use for cleaning the streets. 
 
I will let you about the decision as soon as I get confirmation from park.  
 
The event officers contact numbers are below in case you need to speak for arrangement for access 
to the site. 
 
Steve Hall 07967336225 or Chris Poore 07792437245 
 
Regards 
- Hide quoted text - 
 
 

On Thu, Jan 27, 2011 at 12:23 PM, Christof Barry <Barry.Christof@haringey.gov.uk> wrote: 
Dear Arzu 
  
Thank you for your email and apologies for the delay in responding to your request. From looking at 
last years arrangement it appears our contractor delivered 25 x 240 wheelie bins to the staff yard at 
Finsbury Park on the Friday before the event and collected these on the Monday following the event, 
would the same arrangement apply this year? 
  
With regards to sweeping of the site following the event please clarify exactly what you are looking for 
in this respect, would this be someone to clean the basket ball court area following the event? If so I 
should be able to arrange this however there will likely be a cost of a minimum 4 hour shift to arrange 
this. Furthermore owing to the time of day we may require more than one sweeper to be working for 
health and safety reasons. 
  
Regards, 
  
Barry Christof 
Contract Monitoring Officer 
Haringey Council 
Waste Management Service 
Tel: 020 8489 5687 

 


